
  November 2020 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

We hope this message finds you well. 

Christmas fundraising 2020 

Given the current situation with Covid 19, we are unable to hold the usual fabulous Christmas Fair 

this year, raising vital funds for our school.  While we are sad that the children won’t get to enjoy 

this lovely experience, we are still determined to help provide for them. 

Amazon wishlist to the rescue! 

In order to help equip the school with many inspiring books linked to the national curriculum, we 

have set up an Amazon wish list.  This list has been compiled by the staff and is age appropriate and 

engaging.  If you are able, please contribute by buying a book or two from the list.  When you check 

out they are automatically sent to the school address. 

Follow this link* to browse the Christmas wishlist:  

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/10RRV5AG2NW0L?ref_=wl_share 

 

Of course, you are welcome to share this with any grandparents or other family members who might 

be interested in showing their support too. 

Finally, we’d like to wish you all a happy and healthy Christmas. 

 

Warm and festive regards from your committee, 

 

 

 

Friends of Kirk Fenton 

friendsofkirkfenton@gmail.com 

Friends of Kirk Fenton is a registered charity no. 1154660 

 

* if the link isn’t working, you can find us on Facebook and follow the link on our latest post. 
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